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Dedicated Marijuana Account Funding Project Proposal - Spokane County Regional BH ASO  

 

March 1, 2021 

Justin Johnson, MSW, LICSW, MHP | Assistant Director  
SCRBH (Administrative Services Organization) 
312 West 8th Ave | Spokane, WA 99204 

 

Dear Justin,  

 

Thank you again for submitting the Dedicated Marijuana Account Funding Project Proposal on 
behalf of the Spokane County Regional BH ASO. We very much appreciate your enthusiasm, 
creativity and thoughtful approach toward enhancing services for youth in your communities.  

 

We support you moving forward with this project proposal as a Pilot initiative. As discussed in our 
meeting last week we would like regular progress updates at critical stages as you begin to 
implement the project.  

 

I will schedule a meeting to follow up with you the first week of April to check in on progress.  

 

Thank you for your dedication to improving the lives of young people and their families in your 
communities. 

 

Danny Highley - Behavioral Health Program Manager  

 

 

Amanda Lewis - Adolescent Substance Use Disorder, Co-occurring Treatment Lead  

Child, Youth, and Family Behavioral Health Section  

 

 

 

 

 


